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April 25, 2018 
 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on April 24, 2018 
resolved: 
 
That, on the recommendation of the City Clerk, the proposed by-law appended to the 
staff report dated April 17, 2018 as Appendix “A” BE INTRODUCED at the Municipal 
Council meeting to be held on April 24, 2018 for the purpose of amending By-law No. 
CPOL.-18-214 being “A by-law to revoke and repeal Council policy related to Mayor’s 
New Year’s Honour List and replace it with a new Council policy entitled Mayor’s New 
Year’s Honour List Policy”, by replacing the Mayor’s New Year’s Honour List Policy with 
a new Mayor’s New Year’s Honour List Policy to change the name of the nomination 
category “Persons with Disabilities” to the name “Accessibility”; and to change the 
current description of the award from “(i.e. contributions to the promotion and facilitation 
of a barrier-free community for citizens of all abilities, including those with disabilities)” 
to  “(awarded to those who, through action and/or example, foster an environment of 
inclusion that embraces citizens of all abilities)”.  (2.2/9/CSC) 

 
B. Westlake-Power 
Manager of Legislative Services 
/hw 
 
cc: L. Rowe, Deputy City Clerk 

A. Bush, Administrative Assistant ll 
 Chair and Members, Accessibility Advisory Committee 
 Documentation Services Representative 
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